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Comments: I strongly favor keeping the Chugach National Forest, and in particular, the Prince William Sound

area, as minimally human impacted as possible.  I would like to see active enforcement and education that

targets commercial tourism activities (kayak tours, water taxis, tour boats, etc.) to minimize the impact of human

activity on beaches within the National Forest.  I would support the addition of several campgrounds, both

motorized access (RV) and hike-in only within the Forest.  

I do not support commercial logging of any type, nor personal use logging/wood harvesting in any area of the

Forest, except for the removal of Beetle Kill wood.  The last thing I want to see, especially in PWS, is clear-cut

areas around popular kayak beaches in years to come.    I would rather see the National Forest Service clear

Beetle Kill wood and have centrally located wood lots where people could come for personal use wood.   

  I realize budgets are tight, and only going to get tighter.  Ironically, hard financial times like these are the perfect

time to preserve and protect the Chugach National Forest for generations to come.  We need unspoiled

wilderness.

  


